RFD Stanfordville, N.Y.
Septen ber 18, 1948

Mr. Grote Reber
U.3. Bureau of Standards p
Washington D.cC.

Degr Mr. Reber: A POFWtM Scituce

Meutining (/yg

" In case you heard that I- won the AAAS-Westinghouse
sclence writing honorable mertion, I hope you also heard what story
1t was for. For if the story was good, 1t was you that made 1t
80.

I talked with Dr. Gondon briefly lagst Thursday -- but was
unagble to get out to the Bureau -- and he was very enthuslastic about
your work.

Hope everything ls golng well and that 1f there are
developments that might merit asnother article, you will let me know.

Regards,

Herbert Yahrae
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